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Engage. Inspire. Prepare. Curriculum and Assessment
Melissa VanZanten, Director

January 10, 2022

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Each year, students in English learner programs take the ACCESS for ELLs language
proficiency test. The test measures academic English language proficiency for students
learning English in our schools and throughout our state. The testing window this year is
January 31, 2022 - March 25, 2022.

Teachers in our schools use this information to help them make decisions about instruction for
your child. Teachers also use these test scores to monitor the progress your child makes
toward English proficiency. The information from this test also allows us to advance your child
to a higher level of proficiency and to exit the ELL program when they are ready.

Please contact me if you have questions about the ACCESS for ELLs test.

Sincerely,

Mz VauZacdea

Melissa VanZanten
Director
Curriculum and Assessment
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